Monday, January 7, 2019
Dear Parent/Guardian

I would like to show my English 12 classes Shakespeare in Love to coincide with our study of William Shakespeare’s Tragedy of Macbeth.  The movie won several Academy Awards, including one for Best Picture.  The storyline details three weeks in the life of William Shakespeare and proposes an explanation for his idea for the play Romeo and Juliet.  The movie features several scenes from Shakespeare’s classic play, performed on a traditional Elizabethan stage with accurate costumes.  The movie, though, has an R-rating due to some sexual situations and coarse language.  Because of this, your student needs your permission to view the movie.  Should you prefer your student not view the film, he or she will be placed in an alternative location to study for our upcoming midterm exam.  Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Lisa A. Denomme

denomme@wcskids.net   mrs.ldenomme@gmail.com    586-825-2700 x. 14601
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

______  My child, ____________________________________, has my permission to view 


  Shakespeare in Love.
______  I would prefer my child, ____________________________________, not view 


  Shakespeare in Love and be placed in an alternate location for the duration of 


  the movie.

_________________________________________


_____________



Parent signature




         date

